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As a person who see’s how Measure 110 funds are being utilized in rural 

communities. Reducing the find will have a huge negative impact on communities of 

color as there are already a reduction in resources. If we say we want to support 

BIPOC communities that are struggling with substance use use. Oregon is already 

dead last in substance use treatment and reducing funding perpetuates the cycle. If 

funding is reduced, it would be an enormous step backwards. 


